
IDOT BRIDGE BUNDLING 
WEBINAR

JOIN US!
The Illinois Department of Transportation (IDOT) will be hosting two webinars to introduce the concept of bridge 
bundling. These webinars will provide an overview of bridge bundling, potential opportunities for Illinois, lessons 
learned from other states, and a facilitated discussion. These webinars include one for general industry partners 
and a second specifically for DBEs. DBEs are welcome to participate in both webinars. As the State of Illinois 
explores the potential for bridge bundling, particular emphasis is being placed on the potential of a bundling 
program to support robust DBE participation. The DBE-specific webinar includes the same overview information 
and a facilitated discussion focused on the unique opportunities and perspectives of the DBE community.  

Please click here to register for the Industry Bundling Webinar on Tuesday, August 24, 2021 from 1:00PM to 
2:00PM

Please click here to register for the DBE Bundling Webinar on Wednesday, September 08, 2021 from 1:00PM to 
2:00PM

If you have any questions, 
please contact the 

program team at 
DOT.InnovativeProjectDelivery

@Illinois.gov 

The IDOT Bureau of Innovative Project Delivery 
is leading a Bridge Bundling Feasibility Analysis, 
which will evaluate bundling of state-owned 
bridges and culverts throughout Illinois. It is 
anticipated that a bridge and culvert bundling 
effort may help the Department complete more 
projects in less time at lower costs, leverage 
increased revenues to deliver additional projects beyond the 
bundling efforts, and create new, innovative opportunities for 
DBE engagement and growth. 

These webinars will help the program team combine 
information gathered from data collection and research 
with the perspectives and feedback of industry stakeholders 
to better understand the benefits and considerations for 
establishing a potential bundling program.
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In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act 
and other Federal and State laws, the Public Meeting will 
be accessible to those with disabilities. If you need any 
additional assistance, please contact the project team at 

DOT.InnovativeProjectDelivery@Illinois.gov at least five (5) 
days prior to the virtual meeting.

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Q6qBqjyuRoyzO9Qwc3KN2A
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_dJMeBNZ2QX2AfGSCE6NfJw
mailto:DOT.InnovativeProjectDelivery%40Illinois.gov?subject=
mailto:DOT.InnovativeProjectDelivery%40Illinois.gov?subject=
https://idot.illinois.gov/transportation-system/transportation-management/planning/innovative-project-delivery.html
mailto:DOT.InnovativeProjectDelivery%40Illinois.gov?subject=

